HOWEVALLEY ELEMENTARY

SBDM MINUTES

May 19, 2008

2:45 p.m.
Members present:  Tara Martin-teacher representative, Lesley Bone-teacher representative, Diane Wells-parent representative, Dana Thomas- parent, and Beth Handel-principal/chairperson.  

Mrs. Handel presented the proposed May agenda and SBDM Committee approved the agenda as presented. (Bone-1st, Martin-2nd)

Minutes from the April SBDM meeting were presented.  Committee approved minutes as presented. (Thomas -1st, Bone-2nd) 

Mrs. Handel discussed the proposed budgets for the 08-09 school year.  The committee approved the per pupil budget and the school activities budget as presented.  (Thomas-1st, Martin-2nd)

The committee discussed staffing for the upcoming year.    Since Howevalley is allocated only 1.5 special area teachers there is a gap in the area of Arts and Humanities instruction.  The committee discussed maximizing teaching time by utilizing Mrs. Dinsmore to teach supplemental Arts and Humanities classes in the afternoon.  This will benefit students by covering content in areas no already taught.  The committee approved the staffing plan after revisions. (Bone-1st, Martin-2nd)

The committee discussed school space.  Rooms would remain the same except for utilizing a downstairs room for Arts and Humanities instruction as needed for Ms. Dinsmore.  

Implementation and Impact checks on the Comprehensive School Improvement Plan was reviewed.   An update on where the staff is on each activity was discussed.  Plan will be revised this summer to reflect staffing changes, responsibilities, and other changes.

Summer training for returning SBDM members was discussed and Mrs. Handel will schedule those for the parent representatives through Debbie Suiter at Central Office.

With no other business the meeting adjourned at 4:02 p.m.  The next scheduled meeting will be on Monday, June 23, 2008 at 9:00 a.m.

